
Christine Havelka 

From: Public Hearings 
Subject: FW: 951/989 Johnson 

From: Dan Blackmore [mailto:] 
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 8:28 AM 
To: Public Hearings 
Subject: 951/989 Johnson 

Hello, 

As a resident and business owner in the Harris Green area I support the proposed development with variance. 

Sincerely, 
Dan Blackmore 

Dan Blackmore 
Owner/Operator 
Downtown 
180-911 Yates St. 
Victoria, BC 
(250) 590-4154 
Westshore 
102-716 Goldstream Ave 
Langford, BC 
(778) 265-5464 
Saanich 
3271 Maple St 
Saanich, BC 
(250) 590-6565 
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Christine Havelka 

From: 
Subject: 

Public Hearings 
FW: re development application no 000426 - 951 johnson street 

From: Dickens, Rachel [mailto:] 
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 12:10 PM 
To: Public Hearings 
Subject: re development application no 000426 - 951 johnson street 

If my concerns can be included in the hearing today that would be greatly appreciated 
I worry that the skyline of Victoria is under threat. This historic city will lose its charm if more and more high rises are 
being allowed. 
Please help preserve the character of Victoria, let's keep 951 Johnson Street at 10 stories maximum. 
Thanking you for your consideration, 

RacfLefDickens, RD, CDE 
Registered Dietitian 
Diabetes Education Centre, RJH Hospital, Clinic 7 
1952 Bay Street, Victoria, V8R 1J8 
Tel: 250-370-8111 {local 12230) 
Fax: 250-370-8357 
Email: rachel.dickensfSviha.ca 

Courage • Aspire * Respect • Empathy 

Disclaimer: This e-mail/fax may contain confidential and/or privileged information for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review or distribution by 
anyone other than the person for whom it was originally intended is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail/fax in error, please contact the sender and 
delete all copies. 
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